

Date: 29 February 2024

Re: Healthcare Centre and Home Healthcare annual Tariff Increase.

Dear Evergreen Residents,

We wish to inform you that, effective 01 April 2024, there will be a market related increase in the Tariff's for our Health Care Centre's and Home Healthcare services.

This adjustment aligns with Medical Aid Tariffs and is imperative to sustain the quality and dependability of our services, ensuring we can consistently deliver exceptional care.

The Tariff increase is vital to meet the escalating costs associated with personnel, training, equipment and operational expenses. It will enable us to provide the best possible care to our Evergreen Residents.

We appreciate your understanding and continued support in this matter.

Sincerely

**Managing Director** 

Evergreen Health